BINGHAM MEMORIAL HOSPITAL ‘ Blackfoot

WWM@ W%Wu/_ Blacidoot, 1083

Blackfoot, ID 83221

Tuesday, May 5, 2020

Blackfoot Rotary Club,

On behalf of Bingham Memorial Hospital | would like to thank the Blackfoot
Rotary Club for the donation of the $500.00 grant to assist with the purchase of
PPE for our facility.

We utilized the grant to help supplement the purchase of 10,000 procedure
masks. These masks are helping our providers, clinicians and staff to safely

provide quality care to our community during these difficult times.

Yours sincerely,

Jericho Cline
Director of Marketing & Public Relations

www.BinghamHealthcare.org





